
 
Development Camp 

Invitation to Summer Camp for ShortTrack at Fritidsparken, Skien, Norway. 

We are excited to invite you to the Summer Ice Camp for short track, taking place at Fritidsparken in Skien from June 
20th to 24th. While the camp is open to all skaters, the primary focus during these days will be on short track. A 
detailed program will be shared soon. More information can be found at www.herkulessummercamp.no 

Skaters under 13 years old who stay overnight must be accompanied by a leader/adult. A leader can be responsible 
for several skaters from the same club or in cooperation with other clubs. 

The camp will include: 

• Accommodation at Fritidsparken Hotel with breakfast 

• Lunch, dinner, and evening meals every day during the camp 

• Tailored ice training sessions for different age groups with qualified coaches 

• The opportunity to learn and share experiences with other short track enthusiasts 

• Social gatherings 

• A concluding race for those who wish to participate 

 
Pricinginformation will be published closer to the event. 

If you have any questions, please send them to lars@herkulessummercamp.no, and I will respond as soon as 
possible. We look forward to 4 days of short track enthusiasm and community!  

Best regards, 
Herkules Skøyter 
Lars Stomperudhaugen 

 
 

http://www.herkulessummercamp.no/

